Docket No. EO01/RP-14-77

The Minnesota Department of Commerce, Division of Energy Resources (the Department) recommends
the addition of the following Findings of Fact for the Commission’s consideration In the Matter of
Interstate Power and Light’s 2014-2029 Integrated Resource Plan.

6a. The record demonstrates that IPL’s resource plan should acquire approximately 200 MW of
wind resources in the 2017-2019 timeframe.



